
Summary of Modification of Route 9 

The proposed modification to Route 9 Inbound (to the Transit Center) is to no longer operate the bus on 

Pewaukee Rd. from W. Moreland Blvd. to North St. and instead continue to operate from W. Moreland 

Blvd. east of Pewaukee Road to North St. and then southwest on North St. to the Transit Center.   The 

change is requested because it is difficult for the buses making the right turn from W. Moreland Blvd. to 

Pewaukee Rd. to stay out of the left hand turn lane on Pewaukee Rd. to W. Moreland Blvd.    


